
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
we will meet virtually on 

Thursday, July 9th, 2020 
4:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

ARE YOU A  
PARENT OR CAREGIVER  
OF A SPECIAL NEEDS CHILD  
AGES BIRTH TO 21?  
 

We are 

looking for 

parents like 

you! 

 to serve on 

our Parent 

Advisory 

Council. 

 

For more info please call Ruth Ramirez at  
(828) 694-6070 or  

email rramirez@hendersoncountync.gov 
 

 

 

➢ Are you interested in learning how to 

advocate for your child with special health 

care needs? 

➢ Are you interested in learning how to 

advocate for children and families in your 

community? 

➢ Do you work well on a team? 

➢ Are you creative, thoughtful, respectful, and 

comfortable sharing opinions? 

➢ Are you committed to getting involved and 

making a difference? 

INNOVATIVE APPROACHES OF HENDERSON COUNTY  
NEEDS YOU! 

 

improving the system of care for children & youth  

with special health care needs and their families  

 *The Innovative Approaches Initiative is supported through the NC Division of Public Health, Children and Youth Branch. 

 


